
 

 
 Date:29/06/2019  

C 23 (2019-20)  

To,  

Whole School Parents (Grade Nursery Ekam- Grade 7 Ekam) 

Dear Parents: 

 

As the monsoon has arrived with full force we have noticed that a number of 

students are taking ill on account of the weather. Please ensure that the children 

recover and are well rested at home, and sending them to school when they are 

unwell will simply delay the process of recovery. 

 

Please do not worry about your children missing out on academic milestones. 

We will ensure that they catch up on work missed but our priority as adults has 

to be the health and wellness of our children. 

 

Have a lovely weekend, 

 

Yours truly, 

 

Darshana Dabke 

Principal  


